
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 
TEACHER: Kimberly Walker                                                                    WEEK OF: September 22-26 
MON 
9/22(B) 
2nd Six 
Weeks 
Begins 

SUBJECT:  
Hornet TV (1st) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
-Studio Assignment 
HOCO WEEK 
 
HOMEWORK:  
-Get an SD Card if you 
haven’t already. 
 

  SUBJECT:  
English III (5th, 6th, & 8th) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
Complete Unit 1 Review 
Packet 
Look Ahead: DMAC Test on 
Wednesday 
 
HOMEWORK:  
Get ready for Unit 1 Test in 
DMAC - Charge your 
Chromebooks! 
 

TUES 
9/23 (A) 

SUBJECT:  
Hornet TV (1st) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
-Studio Assignment 
HOCO WEEK 
 
HOMEWORK:  
-Get an SD Card if you 
haven’t already. 
 

SUBJECT:  
Psychology DC (2nd) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
Read: Habit 2 in Text 
Complete: Habit 2 Activities 
 
HOMEWORK:  
Complete anything you are 
unable to finish in class. 

SUBJECT:  
Yearbook (4th) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
- Working on pages assigned 
- Working with Canva for 
titles 
 
HOMEWORK:  

SUBJECT:  
English III (5th, 6th, & 8th) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
Complete Unit 1 Review 
Packet 
Look Ahead: DMAC Test on 
Wednesday 
 
HOMEWORK:  
Get ready for Unit 1 Test in 
DMAC - Charge your 
Chromebooks! 
 

WEDS 
9/24 (B) 
 

SUBJECT:  
Hornet TV (1st) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
-Studio Assignment 
HOCO WEEK 

  SUBJECT:  
English III (5th, 6th, & 8th) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
Unit 1 Test in DMAC 
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HOMEWORK:  
-Get an SD Card if you 
haven’t already. 
 

HOMEWORK:  
 
 

THURS 
9/25 (A) 
P/TC 
4:00- 
6:30pm 
 

SUBJECT:  
Hornet TV (1st) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
-Studio Assignment 
HOCO WEEK 
 
HOMEWORK:  
-Get an SD Card if you 
haven’t already. 
 

SUBJECT:  
Psychology DC (2nd) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
Read: Habit 2 in Text 
Complete: Habit 2 Activities 
 
HOMEWORK:  
Complete anything you are 
unable to finish in class. 

SUBJECT:  
Yearbook (4th) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
- Working on pages assigned 
- Working with Canva for 
titles 
 
HOMEWORK:  

SUBJECT:  
English III (5th, 6th, & 8th) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
Finish Unit 1 Test in DMAC 
 
 
HOMEWORK:  
 
 

FRI 
9/26 (B) 
Early 
Release 
10:30 Pep 
Rally 
2:00 
Parade 
 
 

SUBJECT:  
Hornet TV (1st) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
-Studio Assignment 
HOCO WEEK 
 
HOMEWORK:  
-Get an SD Card if you 
haven’t already. 
 

  SUBJECT:  
English III (5th, 6th, & 8th) 
 
CLASSWORK: 
Early Release - no class. 
 
 
 
HOMEWORK:  
 

 


